
A Note from Mrs Allan 

Well done to all of our children and staff for a 
great first week back.  

We have welcomed Mrs Jebson (TA in EYFS) 
and Mrs Currie (TA in Year 2) to our Rokeby 

team. We also said goodbye to Miss Evans, who 
is moving on to new adventures. 

We have lots of exciting events coming up, in-
cluding lots of new plans from our PTA. Keep an 

eye out for notices! 

Have a lovely weekend.  

 

Friday 12th January 2024 

R O K E B Y  P R I M A R Y  S C H O O L  
N E W S L E T T E R  

Notices 

Children are to be dropped off and col-
lected from their classroom doors. Chil-

dren should not be entering school 
through the front office unless accessing 
the RP classroom or prior arrangements 

are made. The office is extremely busy in 
the morning and cannot be taking chil-

dren to class. 
 

Please ensure children bring a warm coat 
to school as well as a jumper or cardigan 
to wear in class. Children may also bring 
in hats, scarves and gloves but please 

ensure these are clearly labelled with the 
child's class and name. 

 

12th-16th February—February Half Term 
18th and 19th March—Parents Evening 

25th March to 5th April—Easter Holidays 
6th May—Public Bank Holiday, No School 

21st May—Open Evening 
24th May—Teacher Training Day 
27th-31st May—May Half Term 
10th July—School Induction Day 

18th July—Last Day of Term for Children 
19th July—Teacher Training Day 

Hello Nursery! 

 

A big, warm welcome to all of our new 
children in the Nursery this term. The 

other children have been helping all the 
new children settle into Nursery. They 

have been getting ready for the cold win-
ter weather with their activates and their 
book corner is filled with snowy stories. 

 

Vacancies 
 

Head to the vacancy page on our website  to 
view current vacancies or  

CLICK HERE 

https://www.stowevalleymat.com/vacancies/vacancies-details











